BACCN Twitter Chat February 2021 #baccnahp - AHP input into Critical Care report
I want to thank @TantamKate for once again supporting our twitter chat earlier this month.  The last 12-18months has certainly cemented the vital input that’s required from a multidisciplinary team in caring for the patients (and their loved ones) within Critical Care.   Lets keep this conversation going and join Kate, Peter Nydahl and Dale Needham during #BACCNConf2021 with our Humanising Critical Care conference stream. Visit our conference website: https://www.baccn.org/conference/ for more information.
For now you can use our usual Wakelet summary: https://wke.lt/w/s/optoGC  to revisit some of the chatter.  Please join us on the 10th of March for our #baccnleadership twitter chat where well focus on nursing leadership breaking down barriers within Critical Care Nursing – theme of our upcoming 2nd virtual conference.
Thank you and lets keep the conversation going….
Karin Gerber
BACCN Conference Director 

